
Follow-Up on Hospitality Training Day 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I wanted to take a moment to thank you for attending the 

Hospitality Training Day on [Date]. Your participation was greatly appreciated, and we hope you 

found the sessions informative and engaging. 

As discussed during the training, the skills and knowledge gained will not only enhance your 

performance but also contribute to our team's overall success. Please feel free to reach out if you 

have any questions or require further clarification on the topics covered. 

Additionally, we value your feedback. Please take a minute to fill out the attached survey to help 

us improve future training sessions. 

Thank you once again for your commitment to excellence in hospitality. We look forward to 

seeing you in our upcoming events. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Organization] 

[Contact Information] 


